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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A Happy New Year to all of our school community. I hope you had a lovely 

break and were able to spend plenty of time with family and friends.  

 

VALUE OF COURAGE 

We started our new value of Courage this half term with the focus this week on 

taking small steps to achieve a goal (New Year Resolution). A great opportunity 

for the children to share their goals with you at home if they haven’t already. 

 

CHILDREN’S MENTAL HEALTH WEEK 

It is Children’s Mental Health Week the week commencing 6th February. On the 

following page is a poster promoting a range of sessions after school both 

online and in person. These events have been organised by Beacon            

Counselling. You can register an interest in the events by following the QR 

code or the link here https://forms.office.com/e/HtXVuWqHcu  

           More news on the next page 

Monday 9th-Thursday 12th January 

Classes of the Week: R/KS12CS:  KS2: 3B               

House of the Week: Lion                                          

Pupil of the Week: Henry R 2CS 

Monday 9th-Friday 13th January 

KT Leo M  KP Frankie-Joe F  RQ Harry W RS Saif E       

1C Jaxon C  1H Dawud M  2JC Isaac C 2CS Henry R       

3B Phoenix P 3C Skye A   4C Sophia H  4W Alice A        

5G Tyler R   5SR Charlie W   6HT Alex C  6M Thurston K 

Pen License  

                                

9th-13th January 

Rec 93%, Year 1 95%, Year 2 94%, Year 3 95%, 

Year 4 95%, Year 5 96%, Year 6 94%                          

Star Bonds and Moorfield Tables 

Moorfield Tables -                    

Isabel Mc  3B, Amelia H 3B                                              

Headteacher Award 

KS1 - Dixon F Perseverance    

KS2 - Matilda B Mutual Respect   



 

More news on the next page 



NARNIA 

Year 4 was transformed into Narnia for the start of 

2023. 

We entered a winter wonderland via a wardrobe of    

fur coats and had fun having an indoor snowfall fight . 

We are excited to read The Lion, The Witch and the 

Wardrobe this term and look forward to our next     

adventure. 

 

PARENT CONSULTATION 

Apologies for postponing this event which was       

supposed to take place next week. We have made the    

decision to hold our parent consultation meetings    

after half term, once we are half way through the 

school year. We will confirm dates in the near future. 

 

KEEPING YOUR CHILDREN SAFE IN THE VIRTUAL WORLD 

Thursday 2nd February 2pm – 3pm 

A reminder about a letter that was sent by Miss Pugh earlier in the week regarding a session 

for parents on internet safety. The contents of the letter are as follows: 

 

Today’s young people are growing up in an increasingly complex world, living their lives 

seamlessly on and offline. This presents many positive and exciting opportunities, but also 

challenges and risks. 

 

As our society becomes more technology based, we understand that the use of social media 

is central to the lives of many young people. In school, we work to build resilience in all our 

pupils to help them both embrace the digital era and protect themselves online. We place 

much emphasis on respect, dignity and inclusion throughout our curriculum and underline 

the importance of these values when educating our children about the use of technology. 

 

At Moorfield we are committed to working with our parents/carers to ensure children are 

safe both on and offline, therefore the school will be running a session on internet safety for 

parents/carers on Thursday 2nd February at 2pm in the Key Stage 2 Hall. 

 

The internet can be of great benefit to your child, but the session will also raise awareness 

to highlight some of the issues that children and young people may face online today. 

 

The session aims to give an overview of: 

➢ What children are doing online. 

➢ Provide parents with the advice and top tips to ensure the safety of children online. 

➢ Social networking sites, apps & games. 

➢ Impact of technology on children. 

➢ Resources. 

 

Please can you email the office: admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk to inform us whether 

you are planning to attend. 

  

Have a lovely weekend.  

  

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 
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